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Puget Sound Energy is requesting the Wholesale Electric Quadrant Electronic Scheduling Subcommittee (ESS)/Information Technology Subcommittee (ITS) consider the suggestion below, prior to voting out of subcommittee the “Rollover Rights on Redirect on a Firm basis” recommendation.  

· Removing the phrase “because that is the path to which it has rights at the end of the service agreement” in Standard 001-9.7

A Transmission Customer's Confirmed Request to Redirect on a Firm basis with a stop date equal to the stop date of that Customer's Long-Term Firm PTP reservation with rollover rights conveys those rollover rights to the redirected path because that is the path to which it has rights at the end of the service agreement.

The phrase quoted is not necessary for a standard.  It may be benefical as a separate justification, example, or explanation for the standard (perhaps somewhere in the recommendation), but is not appropriate in the standard itself.  In addition, justification of the conveyence is not necessary as this proposed standard reflects previous FERC guidance on this subject.


